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General Faculties Council (1.5 hrs) 
The GFC met to discuss the recent performance-based metrics for funding 
in post-secondary education in Alberta. We also observed a moment of 
silence during this meeting. 
 
Calm Café (2 hrs) 
Thanks to VP Academic Kate Potts, we’ve had an amazing Stress Less 
Week. I volunteered to help facilitate the Calm Café in UHall. There were 
free snacks and board games offered to students.  
 
Strategic Planning Committee (1 hr) 
The SPC met to discuss the 1st draft of the 2020-2025 Strategic Plan. We 
made some small edits and discussed a student initiative to get a stylized 
photo of the SU building for our cover page. We hope to have a 
presentable draft prepared for our March GA meeting. 
 
General Assembly (1 hr) 
The General Assembly had a very efficient meeting. We discussed the 
CASA Supercon Conference happening over the term break, approved a 
QIP proposal, and we are gently moving towards wrapping up the year with 
some final votes and transition materials. 
 
 
 
Dhillon School of Business Academic Appeals Committee (1 hr) 
The Academic Appeals Committee went over some cases that arose from 
the 2019 Fall semester. Unfortunately, I cannot delve into too much detail 
as this committee is extremely confidential. It was a productive meeting 
nonetheless. 

February, 2019 Report 
Contribution Hours for February: 6.5  

Total Contribution Hours: 53.5 
 
  

Mark Serebryansky 
Dhillon School of Business 
Representative 
Mark.serebryansky@uleth.ca 
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As always if you any questions about any of the meetings I attended or any 
of my responsibilities, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. I can best 
be reached at my email at mark.serebryansky@uleth.ca 
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